
To whom it may concern 
 
Please reconsider the proposals to allow overseas publications into 
Australia at the same time as these are being published here! 
 
Australian publishing has a long and excellent history. Small 
Australian publishers and authors living on marginal incomes deserve 
and need protection from the large retailers and publishers overseas. 
 
We are avid readers and purchasers of Australian publications and want 
to keep them viable. 
 
Thank you 
 
Jenny Ginsberg 
 
 


